
Oct. 14th, 1935. 

 

Hon. J. O. L. Goggin, 

Reliance Engraving Co., 

701 Lucas Avenue, 

St. Louis, Missouri. 

 

My dear Col. Goggin: 

 

I am just in receipt of your letter of October 10th, in which you enclosed copy 

of letter which you have written to Mr. Pendergast in my behalf. You may be assured that 

I greatly appreciate this, or anything else you may see fit to do. 

 

All the word from out over the State, and from the western part of the State, is A-l. It 

begins to look like we will get the nomination without any "knock-down and drag- out" 

fights, which would be fine. It would permit the Party to go into the November election 

without any Primary battle scars in the gubernatorial fight. 

 

I am glad that you called my attention to the union stamp on my portrait plates. I shall 

look into this matter. 

 

I hope you will write me of any political developments of interest. 

 

With kind personal regards, I am, 

Sincerely yours, 

LLOYD C. STARK. 

LCS.PMC 

 


